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January 13, 2020

It’s hard to believe our first semester has come to an end.  Teachers are 
finalizing report card details.  These will be sent home Friday instead of 
Wednesday as stated earlier.  Remember your child’s education is a partnership.  
If you have ANY questions or concerns about their progress, the teachers are 
always available.

Auction raffle tickets and news went home about our upcoming Auction/
Gala event, “Under The Big Top.”  Teachers will be contacting you about 
contributions to the classroom baskets if they have not already done so.  Every 
effort large or small is important to the success of the event.  

Catholic Schools Week is January 26th - 31st.  This week Catholic 
Schools across the nation celebrate the importance of Catholic education in the 
United States.  A schedule of activities will go home later this week.


